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***UPDATE*** 

Seminole Co. (June 13, 2018) - Mr. Somers has been located and is in good condition. Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 

SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered man 
  
Seminole Co. (June 11, 2018)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help locating 
a missing and endangered 29-year-old man. 
  
Lakedrian Lavone Somers was last seen at approximately 1 p.m. today when he left his home, an assisted living 
facility on Dixie Way in unincorporated Sanford, with two unidentified black females driving a newer model 
SUV.  According to family members, Mr. Somers is disabled, unable to make decisions on his own, and is 
without medication needed for several health conditions.  
  
Mr. Somers is a black male, 5’11” tall, and 319 pounds. He has black hair and browns eyes. A photo is 
attached to this release. He was last seen wearing black shorts, a black shirt, and white sneakers.  
  
Anyone with information on Mr. Somers’s whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at 407-665-6650.  
  
For more information contact: 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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